
Subject: Bottesford Proposed Housing  

I wish to register my concerns and objections to some of the proposed sites for additional 
housing in Bottesford.  Rectory farm seems to be fraught with problems of access, as it 
always has been.  It seems to me that Normantan Lane (opposite the sewage farm) would 
be a cheaper option as the access is easier.  This village has grown and grown over the last 
30 years beyond all recognition.  The volume of traffic along the high street is unbelievable 
at times.  Building any more houses with the resultant increase in traffic and more 
problematic parking seems insane.  The very qualities that people appreciate that 
Bottesford has, is and has been eroded. 
 
Any more housing will have a detrimental effect on our village, but the Rectory Farm option 
would have the most intolerable. 
 


